
From: SPOC PCC  
Sent: 12 September 2023 13:48 
To:   
Subject: Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) – Request for Information - Our ref: FOI1983 
 

Dear  
 
I refer to your recent Freedom of Information request submitted to the Office of the Police and 
Crime Commissioner for Humberside on 30 August 2023 as follows: 
 
I am currently unable to find information on the transactions made by your entity for certain 
periods of time. Therefore, I’d like to make a request under the Freedom of Information Act for 
all of your entity’s expenditure over £500 for the following period: - 
 

• January 2016 to March 2018.  
 
Please can you provide the data in a machine-readable format, such as a CSV.  

 
In response to your request, I can advise that the above information is held by the Office of the 
Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside and is attached with this correspondence as 
requested. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside  
 
 
Right of Review 
If you think that we have not supplied information in accordance with our Publication Scheme or 
under general rights of access then you have the right to ask for an internal review.  Any request for 
an internal review should be made within 40 days and addressed to: 
 
Data Protection Officer 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside The Lawns Harland Way Cottingham 
HU16 5SN 
 
E-mail: pcc@humberside.pnn.police.uk 
 
We would aim to complete an internal review within 20 working days. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of an internal review, you have the right to apply directly to 
the Information Commissioner for a decision.   
The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9  5AF. 
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